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Friday, November 18 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

 

Attention all Boys Cross Country Members:  Please return your uniforms to the box 

on the counter in the Main Office as soon as possible.  Be sure your name is on it. 

 

The builders club has started its can food drive. It will run until Friday, Nov 18th. The homeroom 

that collects the most food will win a bagel breakfast.  

 
Intramurals will begin next Monday November 21st.  Please sign up outside C-12 the morning of if you are 
interested in attending. If you have any questions please see Ms. A 
 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company is proud to announce its 2017 district musical, "Me 

and My Girl" -- an interest meeting will be held on Tuesday November 22nd from 2:15-3:00pm 

in the 9/10 building. Important audition information and materials will be distributed at this time. 

Students that plan to attend the meeting must pick up a bus pass from Ms. Tabbacchino 

during homeroom in order to be dropped at the high school. If you cannot attend the meeting, 

but would still like to audition, please see Ms. Tabbacchino in the VMR during homeroom. 

 

There is mandatory Madagascar Jr. practice this week every day from2:15 – 

5:15.  All must attend! 

 
The Dance Team meeting has been rescheduled to Wednesday, November 30th in C-

16.  Any questions see Mrs. Hargis in C-10. 
 
Attention members of the Spanish Club: 

Our meeting will take place on Tuesday, November 22nd.  See Mrs. Abbato if you have any 

questions. 

 

The Middle School Dance is this tonight 6:30-8:30.  Cost is $3.00.  $1.00 off if you bring 

in a canned good to donate.  You must have your ID to attend.   

 
There will be a SHOP meeting this Monday November 21st after school in room N2. If 
you have any questions please see Ms. Heinz or Mrs. Crosta.  
 



 

 


